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Please send inquiries to: jdye@hesglendale.org
6805 N. 125th Ave., Glendale, AZ 85307

Arizona law allows taxpayers to receive 
a tax credit of up to $400 for donations 

that benefit our students. A tax credit 
reduces what you owe in state taxes, 

dollar-for-dollar. For more information, 
including a printable form, please go to 

our website, HESGlendale.org.

Phone: (623) 742-3956 | HESGlendale.org
School hours: 8:00 a.m.–3:15 p.m.

Every Wednesday is a half-day. School ends for everyone at 1:00 p.m.

Join our email list at
HESGlendale.org

Like Us on Facebook
@HESGlendale

TAX CREDITS

STAY INFORMED

UPCOMING EVENTS
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MARCH’S
CHARACTER TRAIT
Respect 

MARCH 2
•	 Dr. Seuss Day Lunch

•	 Science Fair Opens

MARCH 4-5
•	 Parent-Teacher Conferences, 2-6 p.m.	
	 Half-Day, Students Released at 1 p.m.	
	 After-School Care Will Be Available

MARCH 6
•	 Last Day to Register for Spring Camp

MARCH 6-9
•	 1Mission Trip

MARCH 6-13
•	 Spring Break, No School

MARCH 16-20
•	 Spirit Week

MARCH 18
•	 Awards Assemblies

•	 Heritage Hockey Night, 			 
	 Gila River Arena, 7 p.m. 

MARCH 20
•	 Spring Pep Rally, White Out, 9 a.m.

•	 Spring Pep Formal, Red, White, 		
	 and Blue, 2 p.m.

MARCH 23-27
•	 Book Fair

MARCH 27
•	 Spring Carnival, 6 p.m. 

MARCH 28
•	 AzMERIT Test Prep, 12-4 p.m.

MARCH 30
•	 AzMERIT Opens, 9 a.m. 

MARCH’S CHARACTER TRAIT: 
RESPECT
This month’s character trait is respect. Some aspects of respect 
are being considerate of the feelings of others, being tolerant 
and accepting of differences, and dealing peacefully when 
faced with anger, insults or disagreements. Use good manners, 
be polite and follow the Golden Rule—treating others the way 
we’d like others to treat us. When discussing this month’s pillar, 
talk to your student about the importance of respect, whether it is 
for an adult, a friend, a stranger or themselves. Having respect 
for others is critical for their future social success. 

1MISSION TRIP TO ROCKY 
POINT
From March 6-9, you’re invited to join Principal Dye, members 
of the Heritage staff, and Heritage families as they head down 
to Puerto Peñasco, Mexico (Rocky Point), to build a home for a 
family in need. Last year, we had more than a dozen volunteers 
lend a hand to create a home for a homeless family. Want to 
learn more about the trip or the partnership between Heritage 
and 1Mission? Contact Principal Dye at (520) 661-2775 or at 
jdye@hesglendale.org.

SPRING CARNIVAL
Our annual Spring Carnival will take place on Friday, March 
27, 6-9 p.m. This event will be FREE for all students who are re-
enrolled for the 2020-2021 school year prior to the event. The 
entrance fee for everyone not enrolled for next year will be $10. 
The Spring Carnival will have bounce houses, petting zoo, dunk 
tank, hay ride, photo booth, DJ, and so much more. 

If you know someone looking for an amazing K-8 education, 
invite them to come along and see what Heritage has to offer. 

SPRING CAMP
We understand spring break is sometimes tough on full-time, 
working parents, which is why we have decided to continue 
hosting Spring Camp!

•	Last day to register is Friday, March 6
•	Camp will be from Monday, March 9, to Friday, March 

13, 7:30 a.m.-5 p.m. 
•	Weekly price: $100 per student for the entire week, $20 

sibling discount

For any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Ana. Call her 
at (623)258-8292 or email anaperez@hesglendale.org 

RE-ENROLL YOUR STUDENT 
NOW!
Spots are filling up quickly—as they always do—for the 2020-
2021 school year. Don’t wait until the last minute. As we start the 
second half of the school year, beat the end-of-year rush and 
re-enroll your student this month. You can do it online! Simply go 
to the Heritage Glendale website, click on the Parent Resources 
tab at the top of the page, and scroll down to Re-Enrollment 
Registration, which will take you to the re-enrollment form. Don’t 
miss out on another great year at Heritage.

PARENT-TEACHER 
CONFERENCES
Parent-Teacher Conferences at Heritage Elementary’s Glendale 
campus are scheduled for Wednesday, March 4, and Thursday, 
March 5, 2-6 p.m. We’re urging parents to take this opportunity 
and review their student’s progress through work samples and 
data, receive home activities and resources for homework help, 
and learn about the upcoming standards for next quarter.

Parents should also note that students will be released at 1 p.m. 
on both conference days. The after-school program will maintain 
its regular hours, and will be available until 6 p.m.

SPIRIT WEEK
Each day during Spirit Week, March 16-20, will have a theme 
for students to show their Falcon spirit! Students should dress 
based on the following themed days:

•	Monday, March 16 – Camo Day
•	Tuesday, March 17 – Beach Day
•	Wednesday, March 18 – Crazy Sock Day
•	Thursday, March 19 – Dress Up/Formalwear Day
•	Friday, March 20 – Red, White, and Blue Day

•		 A Jr. High pep rally will be held at 2 p.m. 

SPRING BREAK
There will be no school from Friday, March 6, to Friday, March 
13, for Spring Break. Classes will resume on Monday, March 
16. We hope everyone has a fun and relaxing break.


